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“Virtue, Knowledge, Advancement”

The institutional collaboration 

between the Eastern Mediterranean 

University (EMU) and the İstanbul 

Technical University TRNC 

Education – Research Campus (ITU-

TRNC) has strengthened with a new 

joint certificate program. The first 

steps towards bringing to life the 

joint certificate program of the two 

universities were taken on Tuesday, 

the 20th of February 2018 when a 

protocol was signed. On Wednesday, 

the 21st of March 2018, EMU Rector 

Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam and ITU-TRNC 

Rector Prof. Dr. Ercan Kahya attended 

a signature ceremony at the EMU 

Rector’s Office where they signed 

the collaboration protocol which is 

the most important step regarding the 

“Project and Production Management 

Certificate Program” comprising of six 

modules. The said signature ceremony 

was attended by members of the press, 

EMU Vice Rector for Administrative 

and Technical Affairs Prof. Dr. 

Özgür Eren and ITU-TRNC Vice 

Rector Assoc. Prof. Dr. Serdar Kum.

“Our Collaboration Will Continue 

and Increase”

Speaking at the signature ceremony, 

EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam 

stated that he is very happy to be 

collaborating with an important 

institution like ITU, highlighting 

that the collaboration between 

the two universities will continue 

and increase. ITU-TRNC Rector 

Prof. Dr. Ercan Kahya stated that 

the academic and institutional 

collaboration with EMU has made 

them happy and that they are proud to 

be supporting the TRNC community 

and its economic development. 

Prof. Dr. Kahya also underlined his 

belief that their collaboration with 

EMU will continue and increase.

The Courses will be delivered at 

EMU

As a result of the protocol a “Project 

and Production Management 

Certificate Program” will be jointly 

run by the EMU and ITU-TRNC 

Continuing Education Centers. The 

envisaged 6 modules will be run 

by academic staff assigned by ITU-

TRNC and EMU. Each university will 

assign academic staff for 3 modules.

Students who successfully complete 

each module and pass an exam 

upon completion of all modules will 

earn a joint EMU and ITU-TRNC 

Project and Production Management 

Certificate. Upon the completion 

of each module students will also 

receive a certificate of achievement. 

The courses will be delivered at EMU 

classrooms however, if required 

ITU-TRNC classrooms will also be 

available for use. The joint certificate 

program protocol will be valid 

until the 31st of December 2018.

Further information about the EMU 

and ITU-TRNC Joint Certificate 

Program can be obtained from the 

EMU Continuing Education Centre 

via the phone number 630 2471. 

EMU & ITU-TRNC COLLABORATIVE CERTIFICATE 
PROGRAM SOON TO BEGIN
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Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) 

Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam hosted Dr. 

Burhan Nalbantoğlu’s daughter Meltem 

Nalbantoğlu in his office on Thursday, the 

22nd of March 2018 at 11:30. In her visit 

of courtesy Meltem Nalbantoğlu, presented 

the book “Yarım Kalmış Bir Yaşam” to Prof. 

Dr. Osam. The book tells the life story of 

Turkish Resistance Organisation founding 

member, teacher, doctor, soldier, Republic 

of Cyprus House of representatives 

member, Turkish Federated State of 

Cyprus MP and TKP founding member  Dr. 

Burhan Nalbantoğlu. Meltem Nalbantoğlu 

also presented the book “Ben De Yazdım” 

written by one of Dr. Nalbantoğlu’s close 

friends former EMU Board of Trustees 

President and EMU Medical Center 

Chief Physician Dr. Turhan Korun.

Also present during the said visit were 

journalists Özgül Gürkut Mutluyakalı 

and Damla Soyalp, writers of the 

Association of Turkish Cypriot Doctors 

documentary “Yarım Kalmış Bir Yaşam”, 

EMU Public Relations and Press 

Office Director (a.) Murat Aktuğralı 

and Civil Engineering academic staff 

member Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mustafa Ergil.

The Book tells the life story of Dr. 

Nalbantoğlu

“Yarım Kalmış Bir Yaşam” tells the 

life story of Dr. Burhan Nalbantoğlu 

an important person in Turkish Cypriot 

history using material from 60 interviews, 

parliamentary minutes, books, magazines, 

newspaper archives and websites. 

Consulting of the 528 page book was 

carried out by Dr. Turhan Korun who 

passed away on the 6th of February which 

is the 37th anniversary of Nalbantoğlu’s 

death and Nicosia Dr. Burhan Nalbantoğlu 

Hospital Chief Physician Dr. Bülent 

Dizdarlı. The page layout and cover design 

was handled by Erdoğan Uzunahmet.

MELTEM NALBANTOĞLU VISITS EMU RECTOR 
PROF. DR. NECDET OSAM

Former EMU Business and Economics 

Faculty academic staff member and 

current undersecretary of the TRNC 

Ministry of Transportation and Public 

Works Assist. Prof. Dr. Kemal Bağzıbağlı 

paid a visit to EMU Rector at 11:30 

a.m. on Wednesday, 22 March 2018. 

Also present at the said visit was EMU 

Vice Rector for Financial Affairs 

Prof. Dr. Sevin Uğural.  EMU Rector 

expressed his happiness in observing 

the leading positions of members of 

the EMU community in all spheres of 

life including politics. Assist. Prof. Dr. 

Kemal Bağzıbağlı thanked EMU Rector 

for his hospitality and added that they 

always feel the support of EMU and that 

the institutional collaboration between 

his ministry and EMU will continue. 

Indipendent Auditor’s assigned by the 

Turkish Republic Council of Higher 

Education (YÖK) completed their three 

day inspection at Eastern Mediterranean 

University (EMU). The YÖK Committee 

came together with the EMU Rector’s 

Office on 23rd March 2018 Friday at 

15:00. The meeting that was held at 

the EMU Rectoral Building Meeting 

Hall was attended by EMU Rector 

Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam, Vice Rector for 

Financial Affairs Prof. Dr. Sevin Uğural, 

Rector’s Coordinator Assist. Prof. Dr. 

Arif Akkeleş and related unit managers. 

It is expected that the YÖK Committee 

will send a report to EMU regarding 

their inspections in the upcoming days.

UNDERSECRETARY OF THE MINISTRY OF TRANSPORTATION 
AND PUBLIC WORKS KEMAL BAĞZIBAĞLI VISITED EMU

YÖK COMMITTEE 
COMPLETES 

INSPECTIONS AT EMU
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Eastern Mediterranean University 
(EMU) students came together with the 
26th Commander of the Turkish Armed 
Forces (Ret.) İlker Başbuğ at a conference 
organized by the EMU Atatürk Research 
and Application Centre. The said 
conference took place at 14:30 on Friday, 
the 16th of March 2018 at the Rauf Raif 
Denktaş Culture and Congress Centre. 
Present in the capacity crowd were 
Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus 
(TRNC) Civil Defence Organization 
President Erdoğan Çelebi, EMU Rector 
Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam, Vice Rector 
for International Affairs and Promotion 
Prof. Dr. Cem Tanova, Famagusta 
District Governor Dürdane Acı, EMU 
Atatürk Research and Application Centre 
Academic staff member Asst. Prof. Dr. 
Turgay Bülent Göktürk, EMU students 
and members of the general public.

“I am very happy to be at EMU”
Delivering the opening speech of the 
conference, EMU Atatürk Research 
and Application Centre Academic staff 
member Asst. Prof. Dr. Turgay Bülent 
Göktürk highlighted that the university 
hosts prominent national and international 
figures with the aim of leading to students 
developing a better understanding the 
past and future. Asst. Prof. Dr. Göktürk 
thanked the 26th Commander of the 
Turkish Armed Forces (Ret.) İlker Başbuğ 
for accepting their invitation and read 
his background. In his conference titled 
“The Past, Present and Future of Turkish 
Foreign Policy” 26th Commander of the 
Turkish Armed Forces (Ret.) İlker Başbuğ 
indicated that he has visited EMU many 
times before stating that he is always very 
happy to be here. Başbuğ also expressed his 
gratitude to EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet 

Osam and everyone who contributed 
in the organization of the conference.

 “Follow Atatürk’s path”
26th Commander of the Turkish Armed 
Forces (Ret.) İlker Başbuğ commenced 
his presentation by analysing foreign 
policy and the nation. Başbuğ indicated 
that he agrees with the expression 
“Neither friendships or hostility lasts 
forever” providing the example of Greece 
and Turkey who were foes during the 
Turkish War of Independence but became 
very good allies after the formation of 
Atatürk’s Republic. Stating that Venizelos 
the former Prime minister of Greece 
nominated Mustafa Kemal Atatürk for a 
Nobel Prize despite previously fighting 
against him, Başbuğ emphasized that 
friendships and hostility are volatile 

but national interest is sustainable and 
permanent. Noting that the primary 
mission of the state is to protect territorial 
integrity and the people living within its 
borders, Başbuğ stated that success in 
foreign policy is attainable if Mustafa 
Kemal Atatürk’s path is followed.

Rector Presents Silver Plate
At the end of the conference 26th 
Commander of the Turkish Armed Forces 
(Ret.) İlker Başbuğ answered student 
questions and received a silver plaque 
from EMU Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam. 
After the conference, Başbuğ signed his 
books titled “Sorunlarla Yüzleşmek”, 
“15 Temmuz Öncesi ve Sonrası”, 
“Unutulan Ada Kıbrıs”, “20. Yüzyılın 
En Büyük Lideri Atatürk”, “Terör 
Örgütlerinin Sonu”, “Ermeni Suçlamaları 
ve Gerçekler” and “Nasıl Bir Türkiye”.

26TH COMMANDER OF THE TURKISH ARMED FORCES (RET.) 
İLKER BAŞBUĞ COMES TOGETHER WITH STUDENTS AT EMU

Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) 

Foreign Languages and English Preparatory 

School Academic Staff Member Ulaş 

Gökçe made his first visit to EMU Rector 

Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam after the official 

announcement indicating that he is running 

to become mayor of Famagusta. During the 

visit which took place at 12:00 of Friday, the 

23rd of March 2018, Independent candidate 

Ulaş Gökçe and Prof. Dr. Osam spoke about 

possible collaborations between EMU 

and the municipality. Gökçe relayed his 

plans about Famagusta and Prof. Dr. Osam 

congratulated Gökçe for his candidacy whilst 

highlighting the value of social awareness.  

Emphasizing that EMU academic and 

administrative personnel need to look out for 

the city, Prof. Dr. Osam thanked Independent 

Candidate Ulaş Gökçe for his visit.

FAMAGUSTA MAYOR 
CANDIDATE ULAŞ GÖKÇE 

MAKES FIRST VISIT TO 
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Eastern Mediterranean University 
(EMU) commemorated Çanakkale 
Martyrs in a panel titled “Çanakkale 
Victory and Martyrs Memorial 
Program” which was organized by 
Atatürk Research and Application 
Center (ATAUM) at Mustafa Afşin 
Ersoy Hall at 14:30 on Monday, 
19th of March 2018. EMU Atatürk 
Research and Application Center 
(ATAUM) academic staff members 
Assist. Prof. Dr. Turgay Bülent 
Göktürk, EMU ATAUM member 
of the board and EMU Faculty 
of Law academic staff member 
Prof. Dr. Turgut Turhan and EMU 
ATAUM academic staff member 
Süheyla Göktürk delivered 
presentations at the panel where 
students showed great interest.

“The Battle of Çanakkale Should Be 
Analyzed in Detail”
The panel which commenced 
with a Moment of Silence and 
National Anthem, continued with 
the presentation titled “Military 
and Political Aspects of Çanakkale 
Battle” delivered by EMU ATAUM 
academic staff member Assist. Prof. 
Dr. Turgay Bülent Göktürk. During his 
speech, Göktürk put emphasis on the 
significant place of Çanakkale Battle 
in the history of Republic of Turkey 
and especially stated that the battle 
shall be analyzed in detail and society 
shall take lessons from the Battle of 
Çanakkale. Assist. Prof. Dr. Göktürk 
gave detailed information about the 
historical facts from Çanakkale Battle 
and underlined that the war leaded 
to Atatürk’s birth as a respected 

soldier, statesman and a world leader.

Unknown Facts Regarding the 
Period of the Battle 
EMU ATAUM member of the board and 
Faculty of Law staff member Prof. Dr. 
Turgut Turhan delivered a presentation 
titled “Captive Balloons and Aeroplane 
Transporting Ships During the Battle 
of Çanakkale”. In his speech, Turhan 
explained how captive balloons and 
auroplane transporting ships affect the 
process of battles. Prof. Dr. Turhan 
stated that only a small number of 
people have knowdledge on tha fact that 
such kind of combat vechiles had been 
used during the Battle of Çanakkale.

The last speaker of the panel, EMU 
ATAUM academic staff member 

Süheyla Göktürk also delivered 
a presentation on “Hinterland of 
Çanakkale Battle: Logistical Services”. 
During her presentation which is in the 
archive of the Presidency of Turkish 
General Staff and which has recently 
been published, never seen photos of 
Çanakkale Battle were presented to the 
audience. Süheyla Göktürk mentionied 
that logistic conditions play a vital role 
on the fate of all wars. Göktürk stated 
that victory is not possible for troops 
figthing with enemy in battlefronts 
who are undernurished and lacking 
importance resources such as clothes, 
weapons and armory, eventhough they 
have superior and skillfull leaders with 
well-directed commands.  Logistic 
conditions and elements in the hinterland 
of Çanakkale Battle contributed the 
victory. Çanakkale and Martyrs’ 
Memorial Program ended after the 
screening of a 10 minute documentary 
titled “Çanakkale Cannot Be Passed”.

EMU ORGANIZES “18 MARCH ÇANAKKALE 
VICTORY AND MARTYRS MEMORIAL” PANEL
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Within the scope of the 6th International 
Career Week organised by the Eastern 
Mediterranean University Graduate 
Communications and Career Research 
Directorate in collaboration with faculty 
members and experts in EMU, EMU 
Arts and Sciences Faculty, Department 
of Physics and Chemistry hosted one 
of the most renowned professors of 
chemistry in Turkey, İstanbul Technical 
University, Chemistry Department 
faculty member Prof. Dr. Oğuz Okay. 

Commencing with EMU Department 
of Physics and Chemistry Chair Prof. 
Dr. İzzet Sakallı’s speech covering the 
biography of Prof. Dr. Oğuz Okay, the 
event continued with Prof. Dr. Okay’s 
presentation titled “Science and Career”. 
At the start of his speech, Prof. Dr. Okay 
defined the concept of career and stated that 
career is proceeding in life and becoming 
a professor does not mean building a 
career, as a career can be built in different 
fields. Prof. Dr. Okay also provided a 
definition of sciences and stated that 
science means focusing on a specific part 
of the universe, gathering information, 
making deductions and finding errors. 

Putting forth that career is a distant walk, 
Prof. Okay recommended each and every 
postgraduate student to write a high 
quality scientific article, which would 
be published in the best journals in the 
literature. Touching upon the importance 
of career planning, Prof. Dr. Okay stated 
the necessity of studying at a respected 

university at a program which has 
medium of instruction other than Turkish. 

During the second phase of his 
presentation, Prof. Dr. Okay talked about 
polymer projects of his own. Prof. Dr. 
Okay stated that chemical products may 
be prepared both by heating and cooling 
processes and cryogels yield good results 
in this respect. Cryogels have become a 
focal point for Prof. Dr. Okay’s research 
group due to their porous structure, 
ease of preparation and large volume. 
Prof. Dr. Okay went on to talked about 
gels absorbing petrol and organic toxic 
material under the sea and recommended 
further research in these fields. 

At the end of his speech, Prof. Dr. 
İzzet Sakallı thanked Prof. Dr. Oğuz 
Okay and presented a gift to him. The 
presentation had a very remarkable 
turnout of academicians and students. 

Who is Prof. Dr. Oğuz Okay?
Prof. Dr. Oğuz Okay is a successful 
academician, professor of physical 
chemistry and polymer and, most 
importantly, a scientist who has 
environmental awareness. Born in 
İstanbul in 1955, he attended standard 
schools, as defined by him, falling 
outside his career plans. Having obtained 
his undergraduate and postgraduate 
degrees in chemistry engineering, he 
completed his second postgraduate 
degree in Vienna Technical University. 
In 1981, he obtained his doctoral degree 

in Vienna Technical University in the 
field of Macromolecular Chemistry. He 
gained his associate professorship in 
1987 and his professorship degree in 
1985 in Kocaeli University.  Starting from 
1988, Prof. Dr. Okay has been a faculty 
member in İstanbul Technical University 
and has successfully been carrying 
out research in the field of polymer 
chemistry with “Okay Research Group 
(http://www.polymergellab.itu.edu.tr/)”.

As a prominent academician and 
researcher, Prof. Dr. Oğuz Okay has 4 

patents, web of science h-index of 42, over 
170 articles and numerous awards some 
of which are TÜBİTAK NATO Doctoral 
Fellowship (1977-1981), ALEXANDER 
VON HUMBOLDT Research Award 
(1998), TÜBİTAK Incentive Award 
(1990), Sedat Simavi Natural Sciences 
Award (1994), TÜBİTAK VAM Science 
Award (1995), Kocaeli University Science 
Award (1996) , TÜBİTAK Science 
Award (2005), İTÜ Foundation Science 
Award (with D. Ceylan, 2007) , Georg-
Forster Research Award (Alexander 
Von  Humboldt Foundation, 2014).

Within the scope of the “6th International 
Career Week” organized by the Eastern 
Mediterranean University (EMU) 
Graduate Relations and Career Research 
Directorate (MIKA) the EMU Tourism 
Faculty hosted tourism expert, travel 
writer and tourism guide Şerif Yenen.

Yenen shared his experiences in field 
with EMU tourism students during the 
conference title “New Inclinations in 
Tourism and the Role of Tourist Guides”. 
Yenen emphasized that technology and 
the internet has led to many changes in 
people’s lives and that these changes 
have affected tourist guides as well. 
Stating that changes will continue to 
take place Yenen noted that tourists 
now prefer being called ‘travelers’. At 
the conference where attendance was 
significantly high, EMU Tourism Faculty 
Dean Prof. Dr. Hasan Kılıç presented 
Yenen a silver plaque of appreciation.

Who is Şerif Yenen?

Tourism expert, travel writer, tourism 

guide, film producer and speaker 

Şerif Yenen is the writer of the book 

“Turkish Odyssey” which is the first 

travel guide about Turkey written 

by someone who is Turkish. Şerif 

Yenen has delivered conferences on 

Turkey’s history, culture and tourism 

to the academic community outside 

of Turkey.  His travel guides are used 

as course material or source material 

in many universities. Yenen’s articles 

and columns have been published in 

international journals and national 

newspapers respectively. He served as 

President of the İstanbul Chamber of 

Tourist Guides and the Turkish Union 

of Tourist Guides for approximately 

13 years. He was a board member of 

the World Federation of Tourist Guide 

Associations for a period of 4 years. 

EMU HOSTED THE ONE OF MOST RENOWNED 
PROFESSORS OF CHEMISTRY IN TURKEY 

TOURISM EXPERT ŞERİF YENEN MEETS WITH 
STUDENTS AT EMU
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EMU FACULTY OF COMMUNICATION HOSTS 
4TH İLEDAK EDUCATION WORKSHOP

THE CHIMNEY HOUSE IN FAMAGUSTA’S OLD TOWN OPENS ITS 
DOORS FOR THE EMU DEPARTMENT OF INTERIOR ARCHITECTURE 

UPON COMPLETION OF ITS RESTORATION 

Eastern Mediterranean University (EMU) 

hosted the 4th Education Workshop with 

the Communication Training Evaluation 

and Accreditation Board (İLEDAK) 

at the Rauf Raif Denktaş Culture and 

Congress Centre on Saturday, the 17th 

of March 2018. The workshop that took 

place between 10:00 – 18:00 was attended 

İLEDAK members and academicians 
of Turkish Cypriot universities.

Speaking at the opening of the workshop 
Prof. Dr. Aysel Aziz stated “This is a 
very important day as this is the first 
time the five faculties in the TRNC have 
come together”.  Stating that İLEDAK 
is a non-governmental accreditation 

organization, Prof. Dr. Aziz noted that 
İLEDAK aims to increase the quality of 
education programs in communication 
and related fields. “Our mission is 
to train well-educated and qualified 
communication professionals that 
embrace and understand current and 
developing communication technologies 
with the ultimate goal of a society with 

heightened awareness. There were 

different institutions that evaluated 

disciplines other than communication. 

We started talking about why there 

wasn’t an institution for communication. 

In 2015, we met with Ankara University, 

İstanbul University and Adnan Menderes 

University representatives. We couldn’t 

have done it without the support of their 

communication faculties. Therefore our 

accreditation process got underway.  

We submitted our application to the 

Council of Higher Education on the 

14th of February 2017. The process was 

prolonged because of the structuring of 

the ‘higher education quality council’ 

however we became registered after a 

year.” Prof. Dr. Aziz went on to indicate 

that they will initially be providing 

accreditation for undergraduate 

programs but that they will be carrying 

out work regarding associate degree 

and postgraduate programs as well.

At the end of the workshop, İLEDAK 

Certificates of Participation were delivered 

by Communication Research Association 

(ILAD) President Prof. Dr. Aysel Aziz. 

The Eastern Mediterranean University 

(EMU) Faculty of Architecture, 

Department of Interior Architecture 

is celebrating its 20th year in the 

2017-2018 Academic Year Spring 

Semester and recently held its 

Honour - High Honour Certificate 

Ceremony for successful students.

The said organization took place at 

the Chimney House located in the 

Famagusta’s Old Town with “No to 

violence” and “Refunctioning” themed 

Warm-Up Project Presentations. It was a 

proud night for the EMU Department of 

Interior Architecture that always stresses 

the importance of re-opening un-used 

historical places and once again making 

them a part of our everyday lives as the 

Chimney House opened its doors to Interior 

Architecture students, parents, academic 

staff and members of the general public. 

The aim of the ceremony was to present 

certificates to successful students of the 

Fall Semester as well as to allow ITAS 102 

/ FARC 102 / INAR 292 and ITAS 302 / 

INAR 391 / INAR 392 students to present 

their warm up projects designed with the 

aid of course instructors Assoc. Prof. Dr. 

Özlem Olgaç Türker, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Nil 

Paşaoğulları Şahin, Asst. Prof. Dr. Ahenk 

Yılgın Damgacı, Asst. Prof. Dr. Kamil 

Güley, Asst. Prof. Dr. Hacer Başarır, 

Academic Staff Seyit Ermiyagil, Cansu 

Denizhan ve Pınar Sabancı. The warm-

up projects aimed to raise awareness 

about the previously mentioned themes 

“No to violence” and “Refunctioning”.

The ceremony commenced with an 

opening speech delivered by EMU 

Department of Interior Architecture 

Chair Prof. Dr. Uğur Ulaş Dağlı. Prof. 

Dr. Dağlı stated that one of the primary 

missions of their department is bringing 

to life unused historical buildings. Noting 

that the department has completed many 

revival and sustenance projects in the 

Walled City, Prof. Dr. Dağlı added that 

they held this activity at the Chimney 

House because they felt responsible 

to bring life to the this building where 

restoration was recently completed. In 

a speech of his own, Faculty Dean Prof. 

Dr. Özgür Dinçyürek congratulated the 

Department of Interior Architecture and its 

students for this successful organization.
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Atatürk Vocational High School 
Typography Department students 
and their teachers visited the Eastern 
Mediterranean University (EMU) 
upon invitation from the School of 
Computing and Technology (SCT).

Atatürk Vocational High School 
students firstly attended an informative 
promotional seminar at EMU-
SCT. After the seminar, students 
visited the university’s press office, 
library and sports hall where they 
received further information.

During his promotional and informative 
talk, EMU-SCT Director Prof. Dr. 
Mustafa İlkan provided information 
about EMU and its academic 

achievements. Prof. Dr. İlkan drew 

attention to the criteria that students 

should consider when choosing a 

university advising that they always go 

for quality, hard work and achieving 

what’s difficult. Touching upon the 

specifics of vocational education 

Prof. Dr. İlkan provided information 

about the opportunities provided 

for students studying at vocational 

high schools such as open admission 

and scholarship opportunities.

During the visit to the EMU Press 

Office, students received technical 

and occupational information. The 

program ended after lunch which was 

provided for students following the 

visits to the library and sports complex.

Bilal Akbayır (Form Teacher)
We are very happy to be at EMU. We 
were hosted well and we are very happy 
to hear that a Department of Typography 
is going to be founded. We are the 
only high school in the TRNC with a 
typography department. Because there 
isn’t a university in the TRNC with a 
typography department our graduates 
had to go to Turkey or other countries 
to continue their education. To hear that 
EMU is going to set up a typography 
department will provide our students 
strength and motivation. Our students 
watched the work being carried out in 
EMU’s printing office very carefully. 
We hope that the people working here 

in the future will be our students. This 

would make us very happy and satisfied.

Gürsoy Yağız Çiçekseven

I liked EMU’s campus a lot. This was 

an informative trip for me. I was very 

satisfied with EMU and I am considering 

receiving my university education here.

Ece İlayda Korkmaz

I really liked EMU. It is a very good 

university at which I think we can receive 

a very good education. The university can 

contribute to our future careers. If EMU 

sets up a Department of Typography and 

job opportunities present themselves off 

course I would like to stay in the TRNC.

ATATÜRK VOCATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 
STUDENTS VISIT EMU
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RECORD BREAKING COMEDY 
“SHEAR MADNESS” STAGED IN EMU

Taking place under the organisation of 
the Eastern Mediterranean University 
(EMU) Social and Cultural Activities 
Directorate, the longest-running theatre 
show of the United States of America 
“Shear Madness” was staged at Eastern 

Mediterranean University on Wednesday, 
the 21st March 2018 at 19:30. Having 
qualified as the Guinness Book of World 
Records’ longest-running play in the 
history of the U.S., “Shear Madness” also 
has the quality of being the only comedy 

show to receive the Charlie Chaplin 
Comedy Award. Interest towards the 
play that was performed at the Rauf Raif 
Denktaş Culture and Congress Hall was 
significantly high. The unique interactive 
show that was adapted to the Turkish 
Theatre by Tiyatrokare, took place under 
the directorship of Nedim Saban and was 
performed by famous theatre thespians 
Melek Baykal, Veysel Diker, Ebru Saçar, 
Özgür Yetkinoğlu, Cem Güler and Jess 
Molho in front of a capacity crowd 
comprised of EMU personnel, students 
and members of the general public.
 
Audience Participation
EMU Board of Trustees President 
İlker Edip and EMU Rector Prof. Dr. 
Necdet Osam were amongst those in 
the audience. During the performance 
of the show, the audience both witnessed 

the details of the events taking place 
at the hairstyling saloon and joined in 
to the show. The audience’s questions 
helped solve the murder which took 
place at the said saloon. The decor 
designer of the show, during which 
mobile phones were kept on was Anıl 
Ateş Işık, lighting designer Mustafa Bal, 
costume designer Günnur Çaras, music 
performance by Çağatay Kehribar and 
Bülent Güven from Flört Group, and 
choreography by Ayşegül Sünnetçioğlu. 
At the end of the performance the “Shear 
Madness” crew was presented a plaque 
of appreciation by EMU Vice Rector for 
Administrative and Technical Affairs 
Prof. Dr. Özgür Eren. Depending on 
the questions asked, the show is staged 
in a different way every night. “Shear 
Madness” has been running at the theatre 
in Boston since its premier in 1979.
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EMU Education Faculty Fine Arts  Department academic staff member  Aleksandr Zabolotkov delivered a seminar on “Preparation Methods for Exams” for 
high school final year students in Ağrı on 21.03.2018.

Our university was represented at the Private Ereğli Utku Anatolian and 
Science High School Promotion Days.

Promotion Office Personnel Pakize Bilgen Ermez, Registrar’s Office 
Personnel Deniz Alkaner and Promotion Office Assistant Gizem Canalp at 
the Famagusta Vocational High School, University Promotion Days, on the 

22nd March 2018.

Between 20 and 22 March 2018, Education Specialist  Süleyman Beledioğlu came together with students in Kocaeli, Sakarya and Bilecik and delivered a 
seminar titled ‘How can one become more successful by benefiting from the new exam system?”. Prior to the seminar,  İstanbul Promotion, Liaison and 

Registration Bureau staff member Emrah Sarıiz delivered a promotional presentation on Eastern Mediterranean University.

Education Specialist  Süleyman Beledioğlu  delivered a seminar titled ‘How can one become more successful by benefiting from the new exam system?” in Hatay 
on 23 March 2018. Prior to the seminar, EMU Hatay Representative delivered a promotional seminar about the university. 

Education Specialist  Süleyman Beledioğlu  delivered a seminar titled ‘How can one become more successful by benefiting from the new exam system?” in 
Samsun on 19 March 2018. Prior to the seminar,  Samsun Promotion, Liaison and Registration Bureau staff member Tan İskeleli delivered a promotional 

presentation on Eastern Mediterranean University.

THIS WEEK IN TURKEY AND TRNC PROMOTION
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The Eastern Mediterranean University 

(EMU) Özay Oral Library is preparing 

to celebrate the 54th Library Week with 

a series of events. The 54th Library 

Week is going to be celebrated from the 

26th of March to the 1st of April in the 

TRNC. EMU’s Library Week events will 

commence on Monday, the 26th of March 

2018 with a photography exhibition at 

the Library Exhibition Hall titled “Traces 

of the Past in Cypriot Homes-2”. Artist 
Leyla Çınar Algül’s exhibition will be 
launched by EMU Rector Prof. Dr. 
Necdet Osam. The exhibition will be 
open for visitors between 09:00 a.m. and 
5:00 p.m. until the 30th of March 2018.

A Book Reading Event will be Taking 
Place
Within the scope of the 54th Library 
Week a book reading event will be taking 
place at Özal Oral Library yard between 
11:3 0and 12:00 on the 28th of March 
2017. The 7th annual book reading event 
organized by the Turkish Librarians 
Association will be concurrently taking 
place for half an hour in Turkey and the 
TRNC. The said event will be attended by 
İskele Şehit İlker Karter Primary School 
students. Finally, the Cyprus Turkish 
Librarians Association President and 
Board Members will be visiting EMU 
Rector Prof. Dr. Necdet Osam in his office 
at 14:30 on Wednesday, the 28th March 
2018. During the visit they will provide 
Rector Prof. Dr. Osam information about 
the work they are carrying out and their 
activities. At the end of the visit, Prof. 

Dr. Osam will be presented a plaque 

of appreciation for his interest in and 

contributions to librarians in the country.

“We are Internationally Recognised”
EMU Özay Oral Library Director Osman 

Soykan released a statement regarding 

the 54th Library Week in which he 

indicated: “Societies which see science 

and knowledge as a guide are continually 

developing in the fields of science and 

technology. This development undeniably 

has a positive effect both on the level of 

intellect and the economic welfare of 

societies. University libraries are more 

about the organization of information 

and allowing users to reach information, 

than being places where information 

is physically stored. For this reason 

cooperation between libraries has become 

very important. The 54th Library Week 

is a significant event for EMU Özay 

Oral Library as it is important for all 

libraries. Our library is a library with one 

of the biggest academic collections on the 

island. It is also a library that has gained 

recognition in international consortiums.” 

Eastern Mediterranean University’s (EMU) Aegean 

graduates are meeting at the İzmir Anemon Hotel 

on Saturday the 24th of March 2018 at 19:00. 

The night organized by the EMU Alumni Communications and 

Career Research Directorate (MIKA) is going to be attended by 

EMU Vice Rector for International Affairs and Promotion Prof. 

Dr. Cem Tanova. Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus (TRNC) 

Minister of Labour and Social Security Zeki Çeler is also going 

to be attending as a guest of honour. Minister Çeler graduated 

from EMU’s Faculty of Business and Economics, Department 

of Political Science and Public Administration in 2003. During 

the meeting, he will be delivering a speech to graduates. 

In a statement regarding the event that will be attended by 

mainly EMU graduates from İzmir and nearby cities, EMU-

MIKA Director Derviş Ekşici emphasized that they aim to 

meet with over 50 thousand graduates from all over Turkey 

within the scope of their “81 events in 81 provinces” project. 

Ekşici stated that with the project that started in Antalya and is 

continuing in İzmir they aim to come together with successful 

graduates and find collaboration opportunities. Ekşici concluded 

by stating that their events will be continuing in other provinces.

EMU TO CELEBRATE 54TH LIBRARY 
WEEK WITH A SERIES OF EVENTS

EMU GRADUATES 
MEETING 
IN İZMİR 
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The 9th International Futsal 

Tournament organized by the Eastern 

Mediterranean University (EMU) 

Sports Affairs Directorate commences 

on Monday, the 26th of March 2018. 

Parallel to the increasing popularity 

of the tournament among students, 31 

men’s teams and 7 women’s teams from 

different countries will be participating 

in this year’s tournament which will 

host group matches between the 26th 

of March and 6th of April 2018. The 

quarter and semi-finals will be played 

on the 9th of April 2018. The finals 

will be held on the 10th of April 2018.

During the matches which will take 

place at the EMU Lala Mustafa 

Paşa Sports Complex, men’s teams 

will be competing in 8 groups and 

women’s teams will be competing in 

one. Following the completion of the 

group matches in the men’s category, 

the teams that finish in the top two 

of each group will go on to compete 

against other teams in the quarter finals 

for the right to play in the semi-final 

stage. Following the semi-finals, the 

winning teams will compete against 

each other in the final and the losing 

teams compete in a third place match. 

In the women’s category the top teams 

in the group will go on to the semi-finals 

of the tournament where the winning 

teams will compete against each other 

in the final match and the losing teams 

will compete in third place match.

“The General Public is invited”

EMU Sports Affairs Director Cemal 

Konnolu expressed his pleasure in the 

increasing popularity of the International 

Futsal Cup of Nation Tournament. 

Highlighting the importance EMU 

gives to social and sporting activities 

in addition to academic activities, 

Konnolu invited all EMU staff and 

students as well as the general public 

to the watch the tournament unfold.

First Match-Ups Determined 

The official opening of the 2018 EMU 

International Futsal Cup of Nation 

Tournament will be taking place at 

the Lala Mustafa Paşa Sports Center 

at 5:00 p.m. on Monday, the 26th 

of March 2018. The program of the 

tournament to which the general public 

is invited is as follows for day 1:

Nigeria-Congo (Men’s)

Zimbabwe - Sudan (Men’s)

Palestine - Tajikistan (Men’s)

Syria – Algeria (Men’s)

Nigeria - Zimbabwe (Women’s)

Turkey - Russia (Men’s)

Tanzania - Cameroon (Men’s)

Iran - Azerbaijan (Men’s)

Eritrea - Iraq (Men’s)

EMU 2018 CUP OF NATION FOOTBALL 
TOURNAMENT SOON TO BEGIN

This Week’s Academic Publications
Source: Web of Science                                                                                         

Faculty of Business & Economics

1 - A. Mohammed Abubakar, Taraneh 
Foroutan Yazdian, and Elaheh 
Behravesh. “A riposte to ostracism 
and tolerance to workplace incivility: 
a generational perspective.” Personnel 
Review 47, no. 2 (2018): 441-457. 


